
Ledbury Food Bank invitation to attend during the school Christmas holidays 

 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

Very shortly your children will be home from school for the annual Christmas 

holiday, which can be a very expensive time for everyone. During this exciting 

period, your children will not be getting their midday meal in school, and the 

extra expense of Christmas also puts pressure on the family budget.  

Ledbury food Bank is there to help families over this difficult time, and we 

would like to invite you to come along on the dates at the bottom of this letter. 

Those of you who have been before will know that we can be found upstairs at 

Saint Katherine’s Hall, in the middle of Ledbury, on Wednesdays and Fridays 

from 10.00am until 12.00 midday. You will be met by friendly helpers who will 

be happy to help you find the fresh, dried and tinned goods that will be useful 

to make nutritious meals for the family. We stock a wide range of foods, 

including fresh vegetables, cheese, bacon and eggs, along with a variety of 

cereals, pasta and tinned meats, fruit and vegetables.  You will also be offered 

a range of everyday items such as sugar, tea, toilet rolls, laundry tabs and some 

personal toiletries.  

Please bring this letter with you on your first visit. We look forward to 

welcoming you. 

Christmas Holiday Voucher 

FAMILY NAME-------------SCHOOL ATTENDED------------------NUMBER IN FAMILY---------- 

 

Please come on Wednesday or Friday of each of the following weeks:- 

Wednesday December 14
th

--------     or    Friday December 16
th

----------------- 

Wednesday December 21
st

--------     or    Friday December 23
rd

----------------- 

Wednesday December 28
th

--------     or   Friday December 30
th

---------------- 

We are hoping to hold a bazaar of Christmas items on December 14
th

 and 16
th

 

 

NB/ Would volunteers please fill in the information at the top of the voucher, and initial the date attended. 


